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        The Board of Directors would like to wish everyone a happy Thanksgiving and 
a safe Halloween! 
 
 

 Since we are still having problems with parking violations 
effective October 1, 2009 Hudson Village will now be going with a private 
company called Auto Rescue Towing.  The signs are already up for this towing 
company and this is how it works: 
ü Their will no longer be warnings or tickets but towing only.   
ü Any vehicle in a visitor parking stall that is not a true visitor and does not 

have a “visitor pass ” and any vehicle in the handicapped parking stalls with 
no “handicap sign” and any vehicle in the 30 minute zones will be towed 
automatically Monday-Friday between 6:00pm-8:00am,  Saturday and 
Sunday- 24 hrs.   

ü In the event someone is parked in your “Reserved/Private stall” you need 
to call Auto Rescue directly at 780-439-9911 not city by-law to have the 
vehicle towed.     
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